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FILED, on this dete, with the designated
ipt of which is hereby
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From: "Roger Sanders” [rsanders@usanova.com]

Sent: 11/28/2008 09:14 AM

To: Mo Madani la P. Ford

Ce: Doug Coffey" <DCoffey@usanova.com> Commission Clerk

Subjeet: Dec statement
As you requested -The specific situation proposed for the use of private provider services in
conjunction with this “Dec statement” will be- at the time of permit application mechanical contractors
will notify the local jurisdiction with the paperwork prescribed in FS 553.791 that a private provider has
been selected and appointed by the owner of the property to provide the final inspection on an A/C
change out. Upon completion of the permitted work, the local jurisdiction will be notified that a final
inspection will be performed by NOVA, and when completed the local jurisdiction will be notified with
prescribed paperwork form Florida Statutes 553.791- thus providing a consistent and thorough
inspection process for both our clients and the end users of our services. Please don't hesitate to call
if t can be of any further assistance. :

Regards,

Roger W. Sanders CBO,PX,BN,ER

Sr. Code Consultant

Nova Engineering & Environmental,LLC.
5808 D Breckenridge Parkway

Tampa F1. 33610

Phone: 813-623-3100

Fax: 8§13-623-3545



